
 

 

Enquiries: Ms Ursula Mathonsi                                               Tel: 012 4235700                        

 

STRICTLY CONFIDENTIAL 

 

 Dear Sir/Madam  

 

CANCELLATION OF RFP/2021/001224: • APPOINTMENT OF A SERVICE PROVIDER TO 

CONDUCT COACHING TRAINING FOR PSETA EXECUTIVE MANAGEMENT TEAM. 

Please note that the PSETA has decided to cancel the RFQ mentioned above. The reason for 

cancelation is that the proposals were non-response. 

PSETA trust that you will continue to participate in the future procurement opportunities 

offered. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Phumudzo Mbulaheni 

Chief Financial Officer 
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